
Like a butterfly emerging in the warm spring sunshine, we are planning a welcome return to community singing after a long covid winter! Why not join us? If you’re looking to take up something new, why not give our friendly choir a shot? 
Rehearsals are Wednesday evenings during school terms. We’d love to hear from you...Please contact a member of the committee.

Music is varied and invigorating - in the next year we hope to sing excerpts from Les Miserables, Fauré, Debussy, a bit of gospel, and a brand new Christmas extravaganza!
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